
Sensory Friendly Performance

Saturday, 
September 24th, 2022  

2:00 p.m.

Christian A. Fenton  
Performing Arts Center 

Grosse Pointe North High School
707 Vernier Rd., Grosse Pointe Woods

The 2 p.m. performance on Saturday, September 24 will be a  

Sensory Friendly Performance. Sensory-friendly performances are designed  

to create a welcoming and comfortable arts experience for people with autism,  

sensory sensitivities, or other social, learning or cognitive disabilities.

For this performance we will offer:

GPT’s Sensory-Friendly series is graciously supported by a grant from the Ralph C. Wilson, Jr. Foundation.

For tickets go to www.gpt.org/sensory or call 313.881.4004

• Reduced ticket price of $25  
   with fees ($10 savings)

• Advanced social narrative  
   with pictures

• House lights will remain on

• Reduced special effects and lighting

• Reduced sound levels

• Ability to move around as needed

• Quiet space in the lobby

• Personal headphones, cushions  
   or fidgets welcome

• Complimentary allergy-free snacks

• Visual schedule and simplified synopsis    
   available at performance


